
  

17th Jan 2025 

 

 

27.01.25: 11:00 - 23:00 Y4 @ Young 
Voices concert. 

30.01.25: 09:00 Reception Faith 
Presentation in school. Parents welcome. 

30.01.25: 15.30 Current Y4 parental 
residential meeting for when in Y5. 
Current Pine and Ash. 

07.02.25: NSPCC Number Day. Info 
overleaf. 

17th - 21st Feb: Half term. 

25.02.25: Swimming sessions commence 
for Y5. Every Tuesday PM. 

06.03.25: World Book Day—more info in 
weeks to come.  

After 9 years of 
dedication, we bid 
farewell to Mrs. 
Reddy today. As a 
teaching assistant, 
Mrs. Reddy has 
been an invaluable 
support to both 
pupils and staff, always going above and 
beyond. We wish Mrs. Reddy all the best 
in her future endeavors.  

More on FACEBOOK!  
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Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ  

Tel: 01274 584779 Email: office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org 

 

We invite you to produce something based on 
our Christian Value, that we can display in 

school e.g. art work, models, a song etc. 

OUR CHRISTIAN VALUE THIS HALF 

TERM IS: 
What is hope? Is it an idea, a 
feeling, a virtue? Something 

else? 
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Josh has 

added to his 

football 

trophy 

collection. 

What an 

impressive 

collection. 

Great job 

Josh! 

Calling all Parent/Carers!! 

Do you work in a STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering or Maths) career? 

Would you be interested in coming into school and sharing / talking / informing 

some of our pupils about your work? 

We would like to make our Science Week (10th - 15 March) really interactive this 

year. 

Ideally you would only need to give up an hour of your time, please get in touch if 

you are interested. 

If you are available, please speak to Mrs Docherty or contact the office. 

Many Thanks. 

Noah A 

On Friday 7th February, 

Wycliffe will be taking part 

in NSPCC's Number Day 

2025. Children can come 

to school dressed in 

anything related to 

numbers. Exciting activities are planned for the 

school day. Families will be asked to make a 

donation and all funds raised will go to the NSPCC.   

Wycliffe Book Club 

Our new Scholastic Book Club is up and running! Go 
to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/wycliffe/digital-book
-club to browse the latest books and order online. For 
every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our 
school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. 

Please place your order online by April 4th, 2025. 

Charlie K Sophia N Joey C 


